
Petition 2020-099 by D.R. Horton 

To Approve: 

 

This petition is found to be consistent with the Northeast District Plan (1996) based on 
the information from the staff analysis and the public hearing, and because: 

 
• The plan recommends single-family/ multi-family uses up to 8 dwelling units per 

acre. 
 

 
Therefore, we find this petition to be reasonable and in the public interest, based on the 

information from the staff analysis and the public hearing, and because: 

 
• This petition proposes up to 130 for sale townhome units with a density of 5.7 

dwelling units per acre (DUA). This density is consistent with the Northeast District 
Plan (1996) recommendation of single-family/multi-family uses up to 8 DUA.  

• The petition will help fulfill the Northeast District Plan goal of having a variety of 
housing types which are accessible to amenities.  

• This petition proposes to improve Penninger Circle to meet city roadway standards 

and to build a sidewalk on the project side of the street. 

  

To Deny: 
 

This petition is found to be consistent with the Northeast District Plan (1996) based on 

the information from the staff analysis and the public hearing, and because: 
 

• The plan recommends single-family/ multi-family uses up to 8 dwelling units per 
acre. 

 
 

However, we find this petition to not be reasonable and in the public interest based on the 
information from the staff analysis and the public hearing, and because: 

 

• (To be explained by the Zoning Committee) 
 

 

Motion:  
Approve or Deny 

Maker:   
2ND:  

  
Vote:  

Dissenting:                           
Recused:  

 


